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June 24, 2020 RECEIVED

Peel Regional Paramedic Services June 24, 2020
1600 Bovaird Dr. E. REGION OF PEEL

OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL CLERK
Brampton, ON

L6R 358

Attention: Peter F. Dundas, Chief and Director

Donation of Ambulance

Attached is your copy of the letter to the Region of Peel from Mayor Jaypetee Audlakiak
thanking them for the donation of the ambulance to Sanirajak.

| also would like to thank you for your support related to this donation. John Prno
advised me that you have been a strong supporter of this program, so | want you to
know that all your efforts are greatly appreciated. As pointed out in the letter from the
Mayor, it is hoped that we will get an opportunity to thank you in person for your efforts
on this file once the COVID-19 travel restrictions here have been removed.

Yours truly,

£ Nflitee A / Sl
Louis M. Primeau, B.Comm., CPA-CMA, CPA-CGA
Chief Administrative Officer / Director of Finance
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June 24, 2020

Region of Peel

10 Peel Centre Dr.
Brampton, ON
L6T 4B9

Attention: Nando lannica, Regional Chair

Donation of Ambulance

On behalf of the Hamlet Council and all the residents of Sanirajak, | would like
to take this opportunity to thank the Region of Peel for their generous
donation of an ambulance to the Hamlet of Sanirajak. This donation that will
greatly enhance the level of service that could be provided to Sanirajak
residents is greatly appreciated.

When the Nunavut travel restrictions related to COVID-19 have been
withdrawn, perhaps a delegation from the Hamlet of Sanirajak could visit to
express our gratitude to the Region of Peel in person. This will be followed up

on with you once the COVID-19 travel restrictions are no longer in place.

Yours truly,

Mayor Jaypetee Audlakiak

CC: Peter F. Dundas, Chair and Director, Peel Regional Paramedic Services
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